STUDENT BULLETIN
September 23, 1975

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
No one is the whole of himself, his friends are the rest of him.

AWS MEETING:

Attention, GIRLS! Don't miss the AWS meeting Tuesday (tonight) at 9:45 in Perks lounge.
There will be a program and short business session.

FLU VACCINE:

Flu vaccines are noW available. Come to the Health Center during the regular hours.
The cost is $1.00.
ARE YOU INTERESTED?

A1l students who are interested in working on the Annual staff (experience not necessary) ,
please contact Carolyn Pior (P-214), Duane Porter (G-504), or ‘George Ho (G=508).

COMMUNITY SERVICE:

Those wishing to visit the fatherless and widows at Terrace View Convalescent Home
Wednesday afternoon, sign up in the SUB. Ve will be leaving Perks Hall at 2:30 pe.me
and will be back around 5:30 p.m. If you have a vehicle that can be used, indicate
it on the sheet. If you have any questions, see Tom Nicodemus in B-409.

VARSITY VOLLEYBALL:

All women interested in trying out for the varsity volleyball team, please meet in the
gym this Thursday, September 25, at 5:00 p.m. in the afternoon for an important
organizational meeting. If you are interested but unable to attend the meeting,
contact Miss Brodin sometime on Thursday.

WOMEN'S INTRAMURAL VOLLEYBALL:

A1l off-campus gals interested in participating in intramural volleyball on Tuesday or
Thursday evenings, please sign up on the sheet posted in the SUB.

REMINDER :

The College Administration has appointed College personnel to check the campus for
irregularities in parking and traffic control. Starting Wednesday, September 2k,
citations will be issued to those who are not parking in their assigned areas.
NOTE; It is illegal for on-campus students to park off campus (e.g. east of Beatty
Hall)e :

PR TEAMS SINGSPIRATION:

DON'T FORGET! The Singspiration by the PR teams will be this Thursday night, September 25,
at 7:00 p.m. in the Chapel,

LOST AND FOUND:

There were many clothes left in the women's locker room at the end of last year. Anything
that is not claimed by September 30 will be given awaye.

WANTED: PIANO INSTRUCTOR

A local church wants a piano instructor for several new students. Contact Pastor Stebeck

at 486-9574 or 486-2004.
OPPORTUNITIES FOR MINISTRY:

Christian Life Center in Port Orchard would like someone to live in an apartment and help
in the church.

West Seattle Assembly of God is in need of a pianist.

Spanaway Assembly of God needs a number of young people Friday through Sunday afternoon

to work in the bus ministry, Sunday school, etc. The church will provide a home away from
home -- housing, meals, and traveling expenses will be taken care of. If interested,

¢call Pastor Bennett or Pastor Bullock collect at 531-1412.

SOMETHING NEW:

There is a new Library Manual this year. Upperclassmen are urged to obtain their copy
in the library. The new manual contains listings of kit, cassette, Bible translation,
filmstrip, and periodical holdings. This manual should be of great assistance in your
studies.

ATTENTION, ALL STUDENTS:

Students are urged to work on magazine and journal assignments early in the quarter.
Periodicals may no longer be checked out due to the heavy damage they have suffered by
out-of-the-library heavy usage.

SNACK SHACK HOURS: 8:00 aeme = 1:30 peme




